Weather Statement for Winterfest 2020


As of Thursday night, it looks like College Park, MD will experience a very wet weekend, including possible rain/snow mix mid morning on Saturday turning to all rain by afternoon. 


The University of Maryland will remain open regardless of weather, and we anticipate Winterfest will run in its entirety.


The Meet Committee will finalize a full contingency plan for weather when we meet Friday morning, and will communicate that in the coaches’ meeting on Saturday morning if needed.


We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow!


-- 
Crystee Ballard
SPY Swimming
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